
 
 

The City of Cape Coral Oasis Charter Schools Transportation Department 

  

We are now accepting Bus Transportation Request Forms for the 2021-2022 school 

year. The Deadline to submit your Bus Request Form for the upcoming school year is June 28, 

2021 at 5:00 p.m.  All families must submit a new Transportation Request Form each year.  

This includes students and families currently riding the bus. All Bus Request Forms will be in an 

electronic format and can be located on your child’s school website. Please be advised, there is 

no guarantee that seats will be available for all who apply. If you have applied beyond the 

deadline or during the school year, we will accept your request; however, there is a 2 to 3-week 

timeline to process your request and seating may be limited.  

 Oasis Charter Schools only transport students to his/her primary residence listed in 

FOCUS. Each parent/guardian, upon enrollment, is required to establish a primary residence 

based on the requirements for school admission. The Oasis Charter Schools do not provide 

busing to daycares, family daycare homes, after school activities (with the exclusion of the 

Youth Center), or the homes of extended family members. Your child must be enrolled in the 

Youth Center Program to receive busing to the Youth Center. Although we are sympathetic to 

the potential and realistic problems of shared residential custody of the child, we must adhere 

to proper procedures. It is the responsibility of the parents, not the Oasis Charter Schools, to 

transport a child to two residences. Students will only be assigned to one bus stop within our 

system.  

 Students will receive their route number, as well as pick up and drop off times, in their 

“Open House Packet” or you may contact your child’s school for routing information. As we 

prepare for the return to school, we anticipate a safe and pleasant transportation experience. 

We will continue to implement the recommended safety procedures on all our buses. We are 

committed to keeping you informed, and we will post any updated transportation information 

on your child’s school website.  

Thank you for choosing the City of Cape Coral Oasis Charter Schools, we are honored to serve 

you! 

Kindest regards, 

Jamie Cooper 


